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Lou Mansolillo

From: jim zuffoletti <jimmyzuff@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 1:11 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Regarding H-7015

I would like to Testify in  support  of H-7015 as drafted. As a career licensed electrician and licensed master electrician I 
can and will attest to the importance of regulating (by licensing and testing) both electricians and those inspecting 
electrical work in the state. I cannot begin to express the severity and  the safety of all whom may be affected by the 
non compliance of the National Electrical Code. Throughout my forty years I have been exposed to and seen the 
dangerous electrical installations performed by non licensed and non trained personnel. I have also been in residence's 
of friends who have had home inspections by non licensed electricians. And I  have pointed out many violations and 
outright safety issues that have been missed. Let's make our State a safe place for all. Let's pass H-7015. 
Sincerely James Zuffoletti 
                 RI A-3734 
                 Ri B-5000 


